
Sleep Sack Procedure 

Per minimum standards, we must have a 

picture of the exact sleep sack your child 

uses along with the original packaging 

detailing the characteristics and 

description of the sack you bring to our 

center so that we may collect this for the 

child’s file and to place it with their 

preference sheet in their respective 

classroom. This is to ensure that we are 

precisely following state guidelines and 

for the ultimate safety of the children in 

our care. 
 

We ask that you email us a picture of the 

sleep sack along with your child’s name in 

the subject line to the following email: 

truelitelearningcenter@gmail.com 
 

Thank you so much! 


